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Sample Email to Employees
Dear Employee, 
Your safety is a top priority to this company and we want to take this opportunity to share some safety reminders with you as we head into 4th of July festivities. 
As we emerge into a new normal, we must remember to be alert and cautious in order to stay safe. This is especially true as we return to the roadways. We implore you to practice safe driving with the same sense of responsibility you applied to reducing the spread of COVID-19. 
The summer months are a dangerous time of year on our roadways. The desire to return to the roads will increase the number of drivers, and that increases risk for highway users. Necessary steps must be taken to protect yourself and others. During our extended stay-at-home period, we may have become even more reliant on technology such as our phones to stay in touch with loved ones and work tasks. Thus, we need to be even more vigilant about keeping focus on the road and away from distractions. 
There will be a strong desire to gather with friends and family for the 4th of July, some we may not have seen in months. If you plan to drink during your holiday celebrations, please plan ahead for a safe ride home. Designate a driver BEFORE the party begins. 
If you are taking a family vacation or road trip this summer, remember to set a good example for your children. Buckle up and make sure everyone in the vehicle is buckled before you start to drive. Keep focused on the road, maintain a safe distance away from the vehicle in front of you, and stay within the speed limit. Let’s help to reduce the number of crashes that take first responders away from their focus on this pandemic! 
Have an enjoyable and safe 4th of July! 
Sincerely, 

Name

Title

Company
